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Thursday 19th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

                                  Clapham Common Children’s Water Park 
 

As part of our learning about keeping a healthy body, we would like to take the children 

to the Clapham Common Children’s Water Park and playground on the Thursday17th of 

July, 2025. The aim of this trip is to consolidate our learning about activities that help us to 

stay healthy and strong as well as develop our social skills during play. 

 

We will leave school at 10.00 am and be back to school by 3.00pm. We will walk along the 

Abbeville road then turn left off the Narbonne Avenue. We will then cross the A24 at the 

Pedestrian Crossing at the end of Narbonne Avenue then walk across the Common to the 

Children’ Water Park. The Children’s Water Park is on the Common. 

 

Please bring along swimming costume/ shorts, a small towel, sun cream, hats and water 

bottle. Children can come in comfortable clothes and footwear. 

 

Please use WEDUC to request for packed lunch if needed and permission for your child to 

go on this trip. 

 

Parents are welcome to provide lunches for their children. 

 

We will need lots of adults in order to make this trip possible so please also indicate this on 

WEDUC or let Ms. Florence know. 

 

 

Thanks for your support. 

 

Nursery Team 
 


